
 

The Honorable Guy Guzzone       February 24, 2021 

3 West Miller Senate Office Building 

11 Bladen Street 

Annapolis, MD 21401 

 

Dear Chairman Guzzone, 

 

As chair of the Wicomico County Senate Delegation, I am writing in support of SB794 - 

Wicomico County - Property Tax Credit - Hotel or Residential Development. This bill is a 

request of Wicomico County and enables the County, and municipalities in the County, to grant 

property tax credits for newly constructed hotel and residential developments. Thank you for 

your consideration and we respectfully ask for a favorable report.  

 

Best regards,  

 

 

 

 

Senator Addie C. Eckardt 


